
From: Post, Charles H (DEC)
To: MacCabe, Michael (DEC)
Subject: RE: #C241219 BCPCP Plan 27-10 49th Avenue Long Island City New York
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 8:00:46 AM

This is what was approved in March 2019

_____________________________________________
From: Post, Charles H (DEC)
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 8:04 AM
To: 'Seamus Kelly' <skelly@solutionsenvironmental.com>
Subject: #C241219 BCPCP Plan 27-10 49th Avenue Long Island City New York

Seamus,

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (Department)has reviewed

the Brownfield Cleanup Plan – Citizen Participation document for site #C241219 27-10 49th

Avenue. The Department approves the document with the enclosed modifications. Please
review these modifications, and if acceptable, finalize the document and return an electronic
copy.

The submission to the Department of the finalized document is not needed prior to the
issuance of the fact sheet as long as your team is in agreement with the modifications. I will be
sending to you a fact sheet which will announce the comment period for the IRM in the next
hour. I expect that it can be distributed by your team today.

Charlie

 << File: BCPCP Plan 27-10 49th Avenue Long Island City New York.docx >>

Charles Post

Project Manager, Division of Environmental Remediation

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

625 Broadway, Albany, NY 12233-1706

P: 518-402-9793 | Charles.Post@dec.ny.gov
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